PTMS PTA MEETING

October 21, 2008

I. Welcome

a. President Carol Aurin called the meeting to order @ 9:20

b. Pledge of Allegiance
II. President’s Remarks

a. Constant Contact - All PTA presidents met with Shelley Belcher and Toni Sulkowski to discuss the intent to use this system in the future.
b. Web Page - Please check for updates.
c. New Vaccine Requirements -There will be new vaccine requirements for the fall of 2009.  Information will be available on the web site as well as in the newsletter.
III. Principals’ Report
a. Halloween Dance – Friday, October 24th
b. Magazine sale ended yesterday.

c. Parking in front of the school will gradually be eliminated.  Visitors will have to park in the lot by the administration building.
d. “Take Your Parent to School Day” was well attended.
IV. 1ST Vice President’s Report – Sheril Wilson

a. Spelling Bee – Initial tests will be given in December for 6th, 7th, and 8th grades and volunteers are need to help grade.
b. Newsletter – Articles are due today
c. Apple Crunch Day – October 22nd - Apples were donated by Simmons Farm. 
d. Reflections – Due October 30th – Professional judges are used and the rules and forms are available on the Web page.  Linda VanNewkirk asked for parent volunteers to help the night of the judging which is November 12th.
e. Open Chair Positions – 8th Grade Picnic

f. Teacher/Staff Appreciation Dinner – November 10th
V. 2nd Vice President’s Report – Bethany Frizzell

a. Cash Back Programs – Students bringing 30 box tops to the dance will get in free.  
b. Hospitality – We are looking for a volunteer to chair the Hospitality Committee.   
c. Halloween Dance – October 24th.  Lisa DiCello is chairing the dance.  
d. Student/Faculty Basketball Game – Date has been changed to Thursday, March 12th.
e. Character Counts – Warm Hugs – Gently used coats are being collected through Oct. 31st to be given to the Washington City Mission.
VI. Secretary’s Report – Sarah Lindsay

a. Approval of the Minutes – September 2008 – Minutes approved as presented.
VII. Treasurer’s Report – Jodi Hannah
a. Membership – We currently have approximately 360 members.  Membership cards are available at the monthly meetings.
b. Spirit Wear Update – Orders will be available at the November 18th PTA meeting
c. Payment of Bills – Linda VanNewkirk made a motion to pay the bills; Cathy Luzier seconded the motion.  Motion passed.
d. 2008-2009 Budget vs Actual
VIII. New Business
               a.           Student Newspaper – Carol Aurin made a proposal that the PTA fund the printing of     

       the student newspaper for an amount not to exceed $600.  Jodi Hannah, Treasurer,  


       indicated that the money would come out of gifts to school.  A motion was made by  


       Lorra Brannen and seconded by Linda VanNewkirk.  Motion passed.  
IX. Adjournment – Adam Parker made the motion to adjourn and it was seconded by Sheril Wilson. 
Date Approved ___________________                                         Submitted By:  Sarah Lindsay
                                                                                                                                  PTMS PTA Secretary

